
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-187 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Boatline Bay Marine – Recognition for many years of Service to Temagami 

Agenda Date: November 7, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive memo No. 2019-M-187; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct staff to prepare a letter of thanks and recognition to Ken and Carol 
Reeder and to purchase a gift valued at $250 as a gesture of gratitude for their many years of service. 
 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 

 
Ken and Carole Reeder of Boatline Bay Marine have been serving the Municipality for the past 23 years; 
they commenced their service for the EMS providing boat transportation in 1996.  
 
Early in the year they had submitted a letter stating that October 15, 2019 would be their final day to 
provide this service for our residents on Lake Temagami.  
 
As per our Human Resources Policy, any member of staff that retires with 10 or more years of service, 
will receive a gift with a value of not more than $250. 
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